
Weekly Learning Reflections 

As we wrap up another exciting week of learning in Llewellyn, I’m pleased to share some of 

the highlights from our classroom. 

 

In maths, the children successfully completed the 'Big Problem' challenge. They embraced 

the opportunity to solve number problems and tackle practical issues that required their 

knowledge of number, place value, rounding and roman numerals. It was great to see the 

children’s enthusiasm, determination and success in cracking the code! 

 

In our English lessons, the children came together in groups to create persuasive speeches, 

with everyone taking on their own subheading. Their task was to use the persuasive 

techniques we've been learning throughout the week to convince their classmates to visit a 

European city of their choice. I am looking forward to Monday when we will discover which 

group has been the most persuasive. 

 

In PE, we introduced netball positions and continued to develop our attacking and defending 

tactics. I'm pleased to announce that Mrs. Holmes and I will be leading a netball club after 

school on Mondays, with trials scheduled for Monday, 16th October. It would be amazing to 

see as many children as possible join us for this exciting opportunity to represent the school 

in a competitive league. Please note that it is open to both boys and girls in Year 5 and 6. 

 

This week, our class voted Sophia as the class star of the week for consistently working hard 

and her willingness to embrace challenges, particularly in maths. My own star this week is 

Olivia B, who consistently brings a positive attitude into the classroom. Olivia has increased 

her confidence by actively participating in class discussions and has really challenged 

herself in her approach to the 'Big Problem'. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Whyte 

 

 

 


